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The Department of Sanskrit observed the World Sanskrit Day on 31.08.2023. The 

meeting was chaired by the Principal Dr. Pramilarani Behera. Prof. Golakh Ch. 

Mahabhoi participated as the resource person. Administrative bursar Dr. M.C. 

Nayak, Accounts cum academic bursar Prof. Jyotsnamayee Pati were also 

present. Prof. Mahabhoi discussed the importance of Sanskrit, its origin and 

cultural significance, not only in India but across the world. 

 

  



 

 


